
I.C.R. W.U.A. Monthly Operator Notes 

December 27, 2016 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our line. 

Checked on prices for the fiberglass line indicators, $40 per 

 

Water meter was turned off to the house on top of Signal Hill (per Harvey) suggested 

that the real estate agent be contacted before we turned meter off Cheryl contacted agent 

and water was turned off. 

 

Met with customer on Indian Camp to go over possible reasons for high water use and 

explain operation of meter 

 

 Coolant leak on the Molly Way generator was repaired, service tech suggested that 

coolant be flushed and replaced 

 

The rep. from Hennesy picked up the rusted spool from the Molly Way boost station, we 

should have a replacement in 4-5 weeks 

 

Ordered 2 new chlorine pumps for the #1 ICR well and for TRR #1 

 

Yearly valve exercise program is complete 

 

Meter reads went well this month 

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time with the exception of the Molly Way 

program issue  
 


